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Enrollment (as of September 15)

2022/23
August 17 September 14 Totals

Enrolled Students 254 374 470
studentsPending Students 171 96

Enrolled Families 148 220 282
familiesPending Families 110 62

For comparison purposes, September 2021 numbers were 502 students and 294 families

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2022/2023 TBD
2021/2022 485.36
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

The current focus is finalizing enrollment for our pending families. Teachers and staff are
creating lesson plans, ordering materials, and checking out materials and technology to
families.

Contact teachers are also reaching out to currently enrolled families to best support their
needs as the year begins (or continues, for some).
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PACE Outreach
We continue to advertise on multiple platforms, including Facebook, YouTube, and Google
AdWords.

The ALC hosted a “meet and greet” activity in the office on September 8. A second one is
planned during our November inservice.  Additional activities for the year are being
scheduled now.

A Competitive Lego Homeschool Robotics team will be starting next week and continuing
through November with a tournament with other Ketchikan Schools.

PACE Staffing

An interview for a Craig Admin Assistant is scheduled for this Friday, September 16. The
previous hire was not a good fit for the position.

School Improvement

PACE uses our A3 goals to guide our work for the year; a large focus of the 22-23 school year
continues to be how we serve our at-risk students and families. Simultaneously we’re
working on curriculum browser updates and ensuring our website is up-to-date and easily
accessible to both current and potential families.

The first PACE inservice of the year will be in early November.
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